
 Firmly support the improvement of the 

electoral system in the Hong Kong Special 

Administrative Region 

 

On March 5, 2021, the Fourth Meeting of the 13th National 

People's Congress opened in the Great Hall of the People. In 

accordance with the agenda, the meeting will consider the 

motion of the Standing Committee of the National People's 

Congress on the Draft Decision on Improving the Electoral 

System of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region. 

The Company believes that by improving Hong Kong's 

electoral system, the constitutional order of "one country, 

two systems" can be maintained and "Patriots rule Hong Kong" 

can safeguards security, development and long-term prosperity 

and stability of HKSAR. The motion can reduce social dispute 

and the society can focus on economic and people's livelihood 

development. The company looks forward to working with all 

people to create a bright future for HKSAR. 


